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Gentet, Matthias

From: Lester, Robert
Sent: 04 September 2017 14:05
To: Planning
Subject: FW: BCAAC objection - 2017/4003/P 92 Southampton Row London WC1B 4BH

I would be grateful if this email could be logged as an objection to application 2017/4003/P. 
 
Regards 
 
Robert Lester 
Planning Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   0207 974 2188 
Email:           Robert.Lester@Camden.gov.uk 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  

2nd Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 

From: Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee [mailto:bcaac@hughcullum.com]  
Sent: 01 September 2017 14:37 
To: Lester, Robert <Robert.Lester@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: BCAAC objection ‐ 2017/4003/P 92 Southampton Row London WC1B 4BH 

 
 
Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee 
 
c/o Hugh Cullum Architects 
61B Judd Street 
London WC1H 9QT 
Tel 020 7383 7647 
Fax 020 7387 7645 
BCAAC@hughcullum.com 

 
 
Dear Robert, 

The committee object to this application as it believes the proposal, in its materials and form, is not in 
keeping with the host building and will thus fail to preserve or enhance the CA. We also believe it will 
further obstruct an already crowded pavement and add to the rather tatty appearance of the frontages to the 
pavement. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hugh Cullum 
 
for BCAAC 
 


